

July 19, 2023

File No. 0530.04

Board of Education Trustees School District 5 940 Industrial Road #1 Cranbrook BC V1C 4C6

Dear SD#5 Chair and Board of Trustees,

Re: Letter of Support for the Replacement of Mount Baker Secondary School

Mayor and Council of the City of Cranbrook support School District #5 in their efforts to replace Mount Baker Secondary School. City staff are prepared to work alongside School District #5 to assist with any development planning activities and considerations.

Sincerely,

Wayne Price, Mayor City of Cranbrook

WP/kt

Copy: City Council

